
Homework 

Maths homework is set every Friday. The children 

will be asked to complete specific pages of their 

‘Key Stage Two Maths Targeted Question Book’. 

The homework will need to be completed by the 

following Friday, where it will be marked and the 

next pages set. 

As well as the maths homework, children have 

various logins where they are able to complete 

online activities. Such as: 

 Times Table Rock Stars 

 Reading Plus 

Reading Books and Diaries  

So that the children have the opportunity to read 

every day, please could you remind your child to 

bring their reading book and diary to school each 

day. 

Please also remind your child to write in their diary if 

they have read and record any unfamiliar vocabulary 

too.  
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P.E 

P.E – The children will have a P.E lesson on a 

Tuesday and a Friday. We will be utilising the 

outdoor spaces as much as possible, so please send 

your child in their outdoor kit. Please also remind 

your child to bring their water bottle and remove 

their earrings.  

Uniform and hot weather 

It is not compulsory to have uniform with our logo on 

however, we do require children to be in: 

-Bottle green jumper/cardigan  

-White polo t-shirt or white shirt/blouse. 

-Dark grey trouser/shorts or skirts or green Gingham 

dresses. 

-Black school shoes (Velcro or laces) 

 

Please also make sure that on PE days, children’s 

trainers are suitable for outdoor use.  

 

The weather is getting increasingly warm this term, so 

please make sure children are equipped with a sun hat, 

sun cream and water bottle. 

 

  

  

Time Table and Curriculum 

Year 5 curriculum information and long term plans can 

be found on the Hanbury’s Farm website under 

children --> class pages -- > year 5. 

Geography – deserts 

Science – earth and space 

Maths – graphs and tables / properties of shapes 

English and Reading – James and the Giant Peach 

Computing – programming – making games 

PE – fitness cog focusing on performing skills fluently, 

accurately and with good control within a range of 

games, such as: throlf 

 

 

 

  

 

Science Home Project 

For part of our science this half term, the children 

have been asked to make their own solar system at 

home. I can’t wait to see what the children come up 

with! 

If you have any questions, feel free to speak to one of the year 5 team or alternatively, speak to someone in 

the office.  

Thank you, Miss Coates and Mrs Corcoran 


